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Elk Park Station 
 
Chief’s Committee 

 
Pudney asked if everyone got their run sheets for adjusting the call responses for structures. 
Garland will collect and hand deliver the run cards. They will be delivered at the next 911 
meeting. 

 
No progress on new lease for ladder company. 

No update from bylaws committee. 

McFee revisited the cutting of trees from the road. Pudney emphasized that we agreed not to 
cut the trees. McFee insisted that a consensus was not needed to demand that individual 
departments not be paged. Bodford and McFee agreed that they should only cut trees during 
emergencies. 

 
Bodford noted that departments are doing too much law enforcement and traffic control. 

Ellenburg mentioned that Cranberry House is abusing Elk Park for routine patient transports. 

Pudney suggested that we offer Jamie a chance to act, by submitting a request to the 911 
committee. Garland will collect the departments’ preferences on tree cutting tonight. Pudney will 
present the response to the request at the next chief’s meeting. 

 
Burr asked about paid staff responsibilities and how they were outlined by the county. It was 
indicated that Charlie’s was the only job outlined in detail. 

 
Jim Landis from Blowing Rock visited. He offered 9v batteries received on grant to be used for 
education purposes. 

 
Bob adjourned. 

 


